Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/9/2024 4:00:00 AM

First name: Susan Last name: Burnett Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Forest Service Decision Makers:

I want to encourage you to formalize the requirements that President Biden's Executive Order 14072 has made to ensure proper stewardship of our Old Growth Forests. The recommendations ensure that proper policies are put into place.

Let's face it, there are unscrupulous overseers in both the public and private spheres. They exploit resources to the max, with no eye except to profit. We need good and ethical leadership regarding preservation of our national resources. What the president has proposed is a strong step in the right direction.

Thank you for considering my perspective.

Sincerely.